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Monday 15th June 2020 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

Re: Registering attendance at school week beginning 15th June for Year 6 and Key 

Worker children (the definition of key workers has NOT changed) 

Please complete the register for your child for the week beginning Mon 22nd June and let us know 

whether your child will be coming in to school or not. Please let us know by midday on the 

Thursday 18th  June. The link will close at midday and we will not accept any late 

entries via email/phone. 

Year 6 Parents/Carers- https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/6PWVDC8  

Key worker Parents/Carers of children in Years 3, 4 and 5 ONLY - 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/ZN287KL 

If you do not use the SurveyMonkey link to register your child’s attendance we will be taking that 

as your decision NOT to send your child in to school the next week. Late emails requesting 

children do attend will I am afraid not be accepted. We are having to plan staffing very carefully in 

line with our strict Risk Assessment. I am sorry we cannot be more flexible and I am sure you 

understand. 

 

The rest of this letter is only relevant should your child be returning to school. 

Social distancing will be taught and encouraged but I cannot guarantee this and the 

Government guidance acknowledges this. 

 

 Children are in “bubbles” of 15 children maximum. You will be informed on Friday 

which bubble they are in and given information for the following week regarding start 

times, what they need etc. 

 The school day will finish early every Friday (from 1pm). If you are a Key Worker 

please let us know on the registration form that you cannot make arrangements for your child to 

leave early on Fridays. We hope you understand how important it is for us to be able to deep 

clean the premises. 

I understand that every parent and carer needs to make their own decision based on what is best 

for their family and I want you to know we are here to support you all. Thank you for your 

continued understanding at this very challenging time.  

 

Warm wishes, 

Annie Knoupe 

Headteacher 
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